TylerPark NeighborhoodNews

The official publication of the Tyler Park Neighborhood Association

Vol. XXI, No. 4

September 1991

Annual Meeting & Board Elections

The Nominating Committee of Bill Dakan, Steve Henry and Bill Schneider has prepared the following slate of candidates for the 1992 Board:

Susan Bibelhauser (Valley Rd.); *David/Sonya Brown (Edgeland Ave.); Joe Conroy (Bates Ct.); Bill Dakan (Hawthorne Hill); Janet Dakan (Hawthorne Hill); Phil Edwards (Hawthorne Hill); Carolynn Foster (Edenside Ave.); Denise Helline (Eastern Pkwy.); Steve Henry (Tyler Park Dr.); *Joe/Kathy Kremer (Rosewood Ave.); Kay Orr (Castlewood Ave.); *Greg/Cathy Popham (Edenside Ave.) John Reilly (Windsor Pl.); Bill Schneider (Windsor Pl.); *Carl/Lisa Smith (Rosewood Ave.); Mary Tomes (Tyler Pkwy); *James/Debbie Wayne (Royal Ave.).

The election will be held at the TPNA Annual Meeting, September 17, at 7:30pm at Bloom Elementary School. Alderman Tom Owen will be the guest speaker. Refreshements will be served. Additional candidates can be nominated by members present at the Annual Meeting.

An*indicates two people sharing a household who willhold one seat on the TPNA Board. One person is designated a "director" and the other an" alternate. "If both attend, the director casts the vote.

It's time for Halloween in Tyler Park!

The neighborhood will once again celebrate Halloween with an evening of storytelling and holiday treats on the Saturday before Halloween. The evening events will begin around 7 p.m. in the tunnel in the park. Dr. Kathleen Lyons of Bellarmine College will tell stories for about an hour. Your Neighborhood Association will provide apple cider, cookies, and candy. Be sure to bring a blanket, a flashlight, and a bag for treats. Wear your costume if you want - they are optional.

Our thanks to Pat Nett for coordinating this year's Halloween festivities!

$City\ funds\ Tyler\ Park\ improvements$

Thanks to the Board of Aldermen, especially Tom Owen and Steve Magre, the Metro Parks Department has received \$50,000 designated for improvements to Tyler Park. A portion of the funds will be sued to remove dead trees and limbs, and to prune healthy specimens so that desirable trees can prosper. We're working closely with Metro Parks to ensure that the natural beauty of Tyler Park is maintained and that tree trimming is done by qualified arborists.

A similar project last year in Central Parkhad very positive results. Once the project in Tyler Park is completed, replacement of trees which have been lost to disease, storms and summer drought can begin. Tyler Park Neighborhood News

2

Make sure you don't miss the neighborhood & community events that interest you!

TylerPark NeighborhoodCalendar

Everyone's invited to attend!

TylerParkNeighborhoodAssociation
Annual meeting & Election of Directors
Tuesday, September 17 at 7:30 PM Bloom Elementary

Safe & Scary Halloween in Tyler Park Saturday, October 26 at 7:00 PM Tyler Park

Aboutyournewsletter

The Tyler Park Neighborhood News is published by TPNA's Newsletter Committee.

Committee members contribute a great deal of their time in order to provide you with the neighborhood news. If you would like to work with our Newsletter Committee or if you have an article you would like to contribute, please call Denise Helline 583-2250 or Janet Dakan 451-5774 or mail your article to: TPNA, P.O. Box 4452, Louisville, Kentucky 40204. Our thanks to all who contributed to the newsletter this year, particularly the Committee Members - William Arbaugh, Diane Culwell, Janet Dakan, Denise Helline, Pete McGrath, John Reilly and Carl Smith.

TPNA Flea Market attracts crowo

A special thanks to Sandy Metts for allowing the Tyler Park Neighborhood Association to use the former Ames store. It was an ideal location for this event. The Mid-City Mall was "buzzing" Saturday, August 17, 1991, with TPNA Flea Market customers. Booth space fees were paid to TPNA.

Flea market vendors and customers want to know if the Tyler Park Neighborhood Association would sponsor the flea market more often and at least twice a year says Mary Tomes, chairperson of the event and a TPNA director. Mary Tomes will discuss this request with the TPNA Board of Directors. We thank Mary for her many hours of hard work in putting this event together and thanks to Angela Tomes and Pat Boyle for their help.

$TylerPark\,Neighborhood\,News$

Post Office Box 4452 Louisville, Kentucky 40204 Non-Profit Organization US Postage

PAID

Louisville, Kentucky Permit #1549